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978-619-5685 

 
Will review a Request for Determination of Applicability of Fort Point Associates, Inc., for work 
consisting of geotechnical borings and dredge sampling associated with proposed future 
dredging of Salem Harbor, located within an area subject to protection under the Wetlands 
Protection Act MGL c.131§40 and Salem Wetlands Protection & Conservation Ordinance.  
 
The public meeting will be held July 19, 2022 at 6:30pm. The agenda, with the meeting location, 
will be posted at least 48 hours in advance of the meeting. Meeting material will be posted to 
the Conservation Commission page on www.salem.com no later than July 12, 2022. Meeting 
location and access instructions will be posted to the City Calendar and the Conservation 
Commission page on www.salem.com no later than July 15, 2022. 
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